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Mrs. Luberto’s 2™ Grade class at Saint Thomas the Apostle School recently re-enacted the story
"Henry and Mudge's Starry Night" during a "camping" trip in their classroom. Students "roasted"
marshmallows", told spooky stories, and sang songs, just like the characters in the book. The only
thing missing was their favorite dog!




